
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem visits Chaldean Archdiocese in Kirkuk

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, visited the Chaldean

Diocese in Kirkuk and was received by the Chaldean Archbishop of Kirkuk and Sulaymaniyah

Youssef Touma and several clergymen Friday, June 4, 2021.

His Eminence said, "The visit is meant to enhance communication, consolidate the foundations of

peace, and confirm your importance and presence in Iraq," praising "the role of His Beatitude

Cardinal Louis Raphaël I Sako, Patriarch of the Chaldeans in Iraq and the world."

 


